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 The System does not have a minimum level of credits of overlap in a major.  

 The System does not have a minimum number of credits. 

 A certificate does go on the transcript stating that the student is certified in the task. A 

certificate can use coursework in a student’s major. Certificates can be for 

undergraduates, graduates, or continuing education students.   

 Both the graduate and undergraduate committees will determine the minimum levels of 

certificates and their max courses for majors courses that double dip.  

 

d. Registrars Office 

 Propose that proposers of new minors, certificates, or programs meet with the registrar's 

office beforehand to iron out any issues beforehand. Marcy Rearick can help iron out 

issues even before the proposal went to Senate.  

 On a Deckart/Clewell motion we recommend to have proposers of minors, certificates, 

or programs meet with the registrar's office prior to UWUCC approval.  

 

e. Certificate of Recognition  

 For graduate committee as these are only for graduate programs. Graduate committee is 

charged to draft a policy to handle programs with certificate of recognition. 

 

f. Tell IT about the following items 

 Any other issues with the iwiki--the biggest problem is that the columns in the iwiki are 

too hard to maintain in a neat order--could change the side by side to be a word 

document upload. 

 Adding a checkbox on proposals to indicate whether a course is repeatable (such as 

internships, etc.)  

Adding a checkbox to the iwiki affirming that the course number (for a new course) is 

available.  

 

g. Blanket policy for undergrad and grad -81 courses  

 Grad committee will draft up a motion to allowing -81 course to be taken for variable 

credit.  

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:52 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by Justin Fair 


